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  CHAPTER  “ 9 9 ”  NEWSLETTER               

             A SC - CA -NORTH  

Membership Meeting  
                       

           

No Meeting this month.   

 

I am assuming that everyone is aware of Steve’s 

struggle with serious health issues the past few 

weeks. I talked with Steve a week ago and although 

he is in good spirits, it is obvious that he doesn’t 

feel up to the task of leading Chapter 99 during the 

present and near future.  

 

Ken Breshears, Keith’s Auto Repair, has taken the 

responsibility to plan the meetings. He is calling a 

board meeting this coming week and will be contact 

with me so that I can get a newsletter out in October 

to keep everyone abreast of  the upcoming events.  


